
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
                                 December 19, 2011 
 

World Evangelism Outreach                                                                            1800E1-MFC  
86 N Davis Lane            
DeFuniak Springs, FL 32433 
          
        In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
        World Evangelism Outreach 
        Channel 24, DeFuniak Springs, FL   
        File number: BDFCDTA-20111130MXY 
        Facility Id No.: 2941         
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
Our preliminary engineering review of the above captioned application reveals that your proposed 
facility does not comply with the Commission’s interference rules. Specifically, the proposal is predicted 
to cause interference to NEW, BNPDTL-20090825BWW, Ch. 24, Panama City, FL and NEW, 
BNPDTL-20090825AVR, Ch. 24, Panama City, FL. 
 
Also, we have found that it is necessary for you to file Form 7460-1 with the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA).  At the time you file with the FAA, send a dated copy of Form 7460-1 to the 
Low Power Television Branch. If you have previously filed Form 7460-1, report to us the current 
status. If the FAA has given you clearance, please submit or complete the tower registration FCC 
Form 854. The Form 854 should be submitted to;  Federal Communications Commission,                    
Antenna Structure Registration, 1270 Fairfield Road, Gettysburg, PA  17325 
OR YOU MAY REGISTER on line at; http://www.fcc.gov/wtb/antenna/hottopics.html 
 
  Upon completion submit the tower registration number to the attention of: Melvin Collins Room No. 

2-C814, Federal Communications Commission, 445 12th Street SW, Washington, DC 20554. 
 
You are required to electronically amend your application to resolve these specified problems within 
(30) days of the date of this letter.  If not so amended electronically, your application will be 
CONSIDERED INCOMPLETE AND SUBSEQUENTLY DISMISSED. 
 
                                                            Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                            Deputy Chief 
                                                            Video Division 
                                                            Media Bureau 
 

  


